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March 12, 2025 

 

ATTENTION ALL OWNERS/RESIDENTS 

HALLWAY RENOVATION 

 

Please be advised that the Board of Directors have approved for hallways 

to be renovated. We will be prepping the walls and adding wallpaper to all 

the common area hallways from 19th floor to 1st floor. This project has an 

estimated time of 10 weeks for completion.  

Contractors will be on site starting March 13, 2025. As we will be prepping 

the walls, you may experience dust and debris. Drop sheets will be placed 

on the floor and the contractor will ensure all floors are vacuumed at end of 

day. Please use caution when entering and exiting the hallways.  

A sample board of the wallpaper will be displayed outside of the 

management office for your review.  

We thank you in advance for your understanding. Any questions or 

concerns please contact the management office. 

Regards, 

CITY SITES PROPERTY MANAGEMENT INC. agents on behalf of DCC No. 19 

 

Vanessa Lewis 

Property Manager 
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